ME T. L.CHAPMAN. 21, CaLoERwoOoD Roao,

Tew, MensYLES OS54, GLaszow, S, X

19th October, 1961.
Dear Harrlson,

I expect that you are aware, to some extent, of the
exletence of an organisation called the Punch Club, It ias a small
group of surgeons who met in the first place to discuss punch
resection of the prostate because st the larger meetings this
appeared to pe a neglected subject. The original members were
Tom Lane, Henry Stewart, John Swinney and myself. Others have
been added. They have all had some intereat in punch resectlon
of the prostate but this has ceased to ve & very important "qualil-
fication". We would like to add one or two new mempers to the Club
now and we feel that i1t would be very desirable that you should
join us, I know that you have always done qulte a lot of proastate
punching and you would have the opportunity of discussing not only
that subject but meny othera. We meet sbout once a yesr in 4if-
ferent centree. The next one will pe in Glasgow next February.

I enclose a list of the present members. I hope that you
will agree to joln us,

With/

With best wishes,

¥Youra sinceraely,

i G et N

George Harrison, Eeq., F.R.C.S5.,
101 Whitaker Road,
DEREBY.



